
From: Soura, Christian
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/3/2013 8:59:28 AM
Subject: RE: new program lines DHHS

                Subject to the additional information we get…
 
#1: I’m OK with them just doing this one.
#2: Not sure I want this at all.
#3: Decision package.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Baker, Josh 

Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2013 8:43 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: FW: new program lines DHHS
 
 
Here is the HHS restructuring request.  Their lines are all grouped under “other operating” or “Case services”, so I am 
not as concerned about the “special item” limitations.  I have asked Adriana to follow up with the budget office and 
confirm. Otherwise, I favor approval as a decision package.
 
jdb
 
From: Adriana Day [mailto:Adriana.Day@scdhhs.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2013 4:41 PM

To: Baker, Josh

Cc: Bryce Wilson

Subject: new program lines DHHS
 
Josh –
 
As we discussed earlier, we are hoping to make a few changes to our lines for 15.
 

·         IPC should be removed and/or renamed to OSCAP.  IPC service terminated 7/1/2013 and the service is being 
replaced by OSCAP which is a state funded program.

·         Add Targeted Case Management as a new program line
·         Add Three new lines to admin – this is just a technical adjustment to help us define our contracts and health 

services
o   Health Services
o   Administrative Operations
o   Implementation Services

 
If you need more information, let me know.  See you next week!
 
Adriana Day, CPA
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Director of Planning and Budget
SC Department of Health and Human Services
Phone: (803) 898-0336
Mobile: (803) 360-9242
Fax: (803) 255-8234
 

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent 
responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or 
copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 


If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.


